SNOW REMOVAL — RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY

You can help crews’ clear roads faster and stay safe by following a few simple winter rules and

suggestions!

1. Do not throw snow onto the roadway when shoveling (you could be subject to a fine)

2. Shovel an area for trash and recycling containers on the curb or your driveway, but not in the

street.
3. Children should to be watched closely and instructed that it is extremely dangerous to play or

stand near the street when snowplows are working. Sheds and toys should not be left near

the street.
4. Snow should be removed from the end of the driveway and also in front of the mailbox.

5. Snow should be shoveled to the right of the driveway to minimalize the amount of snow
discharged from the plow back onto cleared areas.

Please check the Township’s website at www.newhanover-pa.org for any snow and ice emergencies or

storm updates.

Pile snow to the
right.not the left,
of the driveway.

MAILBOX PLACEMENT

To avoid damage from passing snowplows, mailboxes should be installed so that the top is 41-45 inches
from the ground and should be set back 6 to 8 inches from the front face of the curb or road edge. The
Township is not responsible for damage to mailboxes if not placed properly.




